
 

 

 

THURSDAY, 10 AUGUST 2023 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

CAAM SIGNS AIR TRAFFIC SERVICES COORDINATION PROCEDURES 

AGREEMENT WITH DGCA INDONESIA AND AIRNAV INDONESIA 

PUTRAJAYA – The Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia (CAAM), Directorate General of 

Civil Aviation (DGCA) Indonesia and Indonesia’s Air Navigation Service Provider, AirNav 

will work in partnership through Air Traffic Services Coordination Procedures agreement 

as part of Malaysia and Indonesia’s collective commitment to enhance safety, efficiency, 

and growth of the civil aviation industry. The signing ceremony was held in Denpasar, 

Bali, Indonesia and represented by Dato’ Captain Norazman Bin Mahmud, Chief Executive 

Officer of CAAM, Captain Sigit Hani Hadiyanto, Director of Air Navigation, DGCA Indonesia 

and Mrs. Polana B. Pramesti, President Director Airnav Indonesia. 

This milestone not only underlines the commitment of CAAM, DGCA Indonesia and 

AirNav Indonesia towards enhancing the safety and efficiency of our shared skies but also 

represents the embodiment of robust coordination and collaboration. This joint effort 

will streamline air traffic processes and ensure our airspace remains one of the safest and 

most efficient, globally. With coordinated procedures in place, air traffic management will 

be a harmonious concert of precision and expertise. 

This collaboration also stands as a testament to the strength and trust between the two 

nations and embodies our shared vision of an interconnected and efficient aviation 

future, where seamless skies foster growth, connectivity, and opportunities. Additionally, 

this coordinated airspace brings forth not just safety and efficiency but economic growth 

and opportunities. With increased efficiency, flight delays are reduced, and connectivity 

increased which allows more opportunities in trade and tourism. The economic 



 

significance of this agreement extends beyond airports and airspace, promising growth 

and employment opportunities for both Malaysia and Indonesia. 

CAAM will remain committed to further strengthening this partnership with our 

neighbouring country as we set new international standards in aviation cooperation, 

building a foundation for unparalleled safety, efficiency, and growth in our aviation 

industry. 

 
 
 
DATO’ CAPTAIN NORAZMAN BIN MAHMUD 
Chief Executive Officer 
Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia 

For any media enquiries related to this press release, you may contact Anis Rahim at 

anis@caam.gov.my or +6012-3364353 
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